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From: "Larry Rosenmann” <larosenm @ gw.dec.state.ny.us>
To: "John Williams" <jhwillia@usgs.gov>

Date: 01/12/2007 11:07:52 AM

Subject: Tracer Test Discussions

John,

I got your phone message about holding a discussion on the tracer test
the week of January 22nd. | will be out of the country that week, but
Alex will be available to represent the Department. | suspect that Tim
will also be available. However, | believe that Entergy has proposed a
start date for the tracer test injections on January 31. If this is

correct, it may make sense to have the discussion early in the week,
rather than later.

Larry A. Rosenmann

NYSDEC Division of Solid & Hazardous Materials
625 Broadway, Albany, NY 12233-7258

Phone: (518) 402-8594 Fax: (518) 402-9024
larosenm @gw.dec.state.ny.us

"Great ideas are nearly always profoundly complex
and subject to misreading" Suzanne Fields

CC: "Alex Czuhanich" <agczuhan@gw.dec.state.ny.us>, "Barbara Youngberg"
<bayoungb @gw.dec.state.ny.us>, “Timothy Rice" <tbrice @ gw.dec.state.ny.us>, "James Noggle"
<JDN@nrc.gov> '



